Reception News!

Term topic: All About Me













Reception have been learning All About Me. The children have been engaged in stories such as 'Marvelous Me' and singing songs like 'Heads, Shoulders, Knees and Toes'. They have enjoyed sharing information about their families and creating family portraits using a variety of materials.

We are very excited that the children have taken their first step on their reading journey and we look forward to starting to share new sounds that they can practise at home.

5 Minutes Peace by Jill Murphy

- Who's In My Family by Robie H. Harris
- Marvelous Me by Lisa
 Bullard

What's new?

- Homework will be set on Google classroom every
 Wednesday. Completing the homework will give your child a chance to share their new learning with you.
 There will be maths and literacy work each week.
- The prayer bag will be sent home each week with a
 different child. Please use it to enjoy some prayer time
 together. Make the Sign of the Cross together and say
 a prayer. Draw or write something in the book to
 share with your class.

In Reception, your child will be playing outside every day.

Please make sure they have a warm, waterproof coat with them

Don't forget that children need to wear their PE kits to school on a

Thursday.

Activities you can do at home

- Find objects that match at home.
- Practise writing your child's name.
- Share stories with your child and talk about what is happening.

